Signing Up For Camp Photos
Through Waldo

This year we are excited to announce a new way for you and your camper to

view, download, and save photos and memories from Champ Camp and all

AARBF events. Waldo Camp Photos is AARBF's new photo storage platform.
You can sign up to get pictures of your camper sent directly to your cell phone.

To Enroll

*Photos sent directly to your phone using Waldo Facial Recognition:
Text to 735343 of=2i0)
Or scan the QR code with your camerM ™ -

This will bring you to the AARBF Waldo page where you
will be able to follow the prompts to sign up.

You will use your mobile number to create an account. In order to register your camper
with Facial Recognition, add a recent (unedited photo) of your camper's face without
glasses or hats. Once that is completed, you will automatically receive pictures of your
camper when they are added each day.

*Access photos but not sent directly to your phone and
no Facial Recognition:

If you would prefer not to receive text updates of your camper you can view the photos
by going to https://waldo.photos/galleries/ then enter the code Contact Office

5&\ Need Help Signing Up? Contact:
TRENNT Scott "Scooter Wertz: 415-495-7223x19 or Swertz@aarbf.org
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